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Vote NO! 

 

HB 2548 will remove the freedoms and responsibilities of being an employer for our 

farming and ranching businesses in Oregon. Creating more legislation to “help” our 

farmers - the actual backbone of our state - is not needed at this time. Please vote 

No on HB2548. 

Respectfully submitted - thank you.  


